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The note presents the subject matter and course of the second meeting of the cycle entitled On 

accessibility in CEUTP – a transport standard in practice, organized on 27 February 2020 at the 

Centre for EU Transport Projects in Warsaw. This event brought together various environments and 

participants of the passenger rail transport market. During the meeting, employees of the Railway 

Research Institute presented main assumptions of the European In2Stempo project, implemented as 

part of the Shift2Rail research initiative, as well as the results of surveys carried out in WP8 

Improving access to trains. 
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